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Pascal, Cayley and Fermat 
contests will take place on 
Wednesday, February 26th, 
Period 6 in the Library.  For 
more information, Please see Mr. 
Marzouk in A207. 

 

ATTENTION ALL GR. 9s 
 
On February 25th and March 
10th, the Fraser Health nurses 
will be coming to provide 
immunization at Burnaby South 

and The BC Provincial School for the Deaf.  Immunization 
consent forms were sent home on Friday, February 14th.  
Parent must sign the consent form and return these 
forms to their Period 3 teacher by Wednesday, 
February 19th. 
 
 

 

Winter Formal:  A Night in NEW YORK ����� 
Grade 11’s and 12’s! Winter Formal is on February 27th 

at the Hilton Metrotown, 6:30 – 9:30 pm.  The theme for 
this year is A Night in New York! There will be 
refreshments. Activities, DJ, and photobooth. Thursday, 
February 6th is the last day to purchase your tickets 
during lunchtime in A102 (Ms. Sandhu).  Check out the 
Student Government Instagram (@bbysouthstudentgov) 
for more details.  At the dance, rules and guidelines will 
still be implemented such as a dress code and bags must be 
put in the coat room! It will be a fun time for seniors only 
so make sure you buy a ticket before they are sold out! 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

Want to become part of the Student Government family? 
We are now opening applications for Grade 11 to apply 
for next year! There are some requirements, such as you 
must be Grade 12 next year and must have at least one 
type of leadership experience. Interviews will be held in 
Ms Sandhu’s classroom (A102).  Interview times will be 
emailed to you. Application forms are due on March 
2nd, 11:59PM. 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Attention ALL Grads! 

Burnaby South’s School Leaving Ceremony is on 
Tuesday, May 20th at SFU Convocation Mall.  If you are 
participating in this event, please pay your School 
Activity Fee of $30 and your School Leaving 
Ceremony of $90.  The deadline to pay and order your 
Grad Gown is Friday, March 7th.  All fee payments 
must be paid online using School Cash   
https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Burnaby South Musical 
Theatre presents “The 
Spongebob Musical 
 
Burnaby South Musical 
Theatre presents “The 
Spongebob Musical”, 
March 6, 7 and 8, 2025 in 
the MJ Fox Theatre.   For 
more information and 
tickets, please click here 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday, February 25th – Gr. 9 Immunization, MPR 
 
Wednesday, February 26th – Pink Shirt Day 
 
Thursday, February 27th – Winter Formal Dance at the 
Metrotown Hilton, 6:30 – 9:30 pm 
 
Friday, February 28th – District Pro D Day – School 
Closed 
 
Thursday, March 6th, Friday, March 7th and Saturday, 
March 8th  - MJ Fox Theatre 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“An investment in knowledge pays the best interest.” Benjamin Franklin 

 
Website:https://south.burnabyschools.ca/ 

 

Contact: 
 

Email: 

 604-296-6880 South.info@burnabyschools.ca 

https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/
https://cur8.com/26209/project/128138
https://south.burnabyschools.ca/
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